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In Law360, Jack Griem, Matt Dunn and Jenny Frank Provide Strategies for
Companies Navigating the New York Digital Fair Repair Act

January 31, 2023

Jack Griem, Matt Dunn and Jenny Frank have authored an insight article for Law360, Strategies For Companies Navigating NY Digital Fair Repair

Act, on New York's recently enacted Digital Fair Repair Act.

The article summarizes the requirements for original equipment manufacturers for electronic devices to provide diagnostic and repair

information to both consumers and independent repair shops. The authors advise that companies should prepare strategies to overcome

compliance challenges.

Read more here at Law360.com.
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